From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 October 2023 12:41

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0780 FS-Case-557569508

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0780

Address of Development: 10 Bridge Rd, Chatburn

Comments: | have been resident in Chatburn for arounc- and -he dog grooming salon forj G

due to it being local.

| cannot see any issue with the planning proposal. It would be on a row with other businesses. Parking has never
been an issue when using the hairdresser, chinese, pub etc, and indeed residents can walk if they are close.

| have never been aware of any noise emitting from the existing grooming salon from equipment, customers or dogs
an any of the visits | have made. | would not have an issue if | lived adjacent or close to this type of business.
A waiting area would be a welcome addition even though you are generally in and out when dropping off and

collecting.

I hope this application can be approved.



